
Playful Storytelling Event

8 October 2024

Darebin Council is hosting a free playful 
storytelling event for Darebin families with 
children aged 0-5 years. Families and 
children can enjoy storytelling through a 
diverse range of interactive and playful 
activities including books, puppets and oral-
storytelling games. The session will 
conclude with a 30minute storytelling and 
singing group time.

Reading and storytelling with children has 
many benefits for both parent/caregivers 
and children, including:

Date, Time and Location

Tuesday 8 October 2024, 10am-12pm at
Reservoir East Family Centre (15 Gisborne 
Crescent, Reservoir). Bookings essential.

To register your interest, go to

www.darebin.vic.gov.au/support-for-parents
or scan the QR code provided below.

The Early Parenting Program service aims to 

be an accessible, equitable, inclusive, safe 

and respectful service that actively 

welcomes and supports the inclusion of all 

children and their families. We value and 

celebrate the diversity of families who use 

our service.

early language and literacy development•
extending opportunities for imaginative
and dramatic pretend play

•

strengthening positive family 
relationships

•

providing opportunities for exploring 
emotional experiences

•

enabling cultural and traditional stories 
to be passed on in families

•

CITY OF DAREBIN

274 Gower Street, Preston
PO Box 91, Preston, Vic 3072
T 8470 8888 F 8470 8877
E mailbox@darebin.vic.gov.au
darebin.vic.gov.au

National Relay Service
relayservice.gov.au

If you are deaf, or have a hearing or
speech impairment, contact us
through the National Relay Service.
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T 8470 8470


